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I am writing with my view re planned proposal . | am a Garthdee resident and feel that
Garthdee is one of the few true communities in Aberdeen . Students families elderly and
disabled people live together here we have an excellent community centre school and
church but a lot of homes with a lack of leisure facilities. A community garden would be
highly beneficial to all to work together and to meet from old to young . I myself am
disabled and feel isolated sometimes. Also we need to show the children that there are
worthwhile things to do and they need to care for the planet . Food grown would give a
sense of achievement which to me is so much more important than building more houses
in an already well established environment . Please consider a very important community
garden for all of us. Christine Bruce





